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Comments: I support this Withdrawal because it is important that we protect the waters of the Rapid Creek

Watershed for the residents of the area and their future generations.  It is also important that we protect the area

for those who would visit to enjoy the nature beauty of the area.  It is imperative that we protect our natural areas

not only for today but for the future generations who would continue to live here and invite others to visit.  I

request that the Forest Service expedite this Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of the

Interior.


